## October 18th 2021,

To:

Honorable Mayor Ed Holder
Councilor Michael van Holst
Councilor Shawn Lewis
Councilor Mohamed Salih
Councilor Jesse Helmer
Councilor Maureen Cassidy
Councilor Josh Morgan
Councilor Steve Lehman
Councilor Anna Hopkins
Councilor Paul Van Meerbergen
Councilor Stephen Turner
Councilor Elizabeth Peloza
Councilor John Fyfe Miller

Councilor Steven Hillier

RE: Support to appoint NANCY BRANSCOMBE for Councilor of ward 6

As a long time residents of Ward 6, we feel it is essential to have a vested, qualified and passionate person appointed to fill the recent vacancy of Phil Squire. We feel that having someone with experience and without a desire to run for re-election at this time is critical, as they will be focused on the budget, and the work on hand and not spending valuable time seeking re-election. We are sending this letter in support of appointing former councilor Nancy Branscombe to represent us in ward 6 and the betterment of the City of London for the remaining term.

We are welcome to discuss via email or phone.

Warmest regards,

Bonnie and Michael Pierotti Cheapside Street London, ON N6A1Z9